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Charity Number – 1041418 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Friday 5th July 2024 – Non-Uniform Day 

Forest Friends are delighted to be able to announce school are holding a non-uniform day on Friday. 

Children are invited to come to school in anything they would like to wear for the day. In return we ask 

the children bring a bottle of something in to school. This could be toiletries, sauces, drink, anything in a 

bottle. 

We are asking for donations of bottles rather than the usual £1, in preparation for our ‘150 years’ 

celebration in September.  

Date for your diary – ‘150 Years Celebration’, Saturday 14th September 2024. 

Thank you for all your continued support. 

Kind regards 

Forest Friends 
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